
From: Kyle Gieni [   
Sent: March 25, 2019 2:35 PM 
To: Dhaliwal, Satvinder 
Cc: Wong, Elaine; MacDonald, Monica; Vracar, Nikolina 
Subject: Re: BC Wheelchair Floorball Association Tournament Sponsorship 
 
Dear Councillor S. Dhaliwal, 
 
I would like to thank Nikolina Vracar, Elaine Wong and Monica MacDonald for putting 
our grant request (#19.15. FILE: 2410-20-6) together and thank you Councillor for 
approving our request for the 2nd Annual Canadian Wheelchair Floorball-Hockey 
Tournament at BCIT June 1 & 2, 2019.  
 
The BC Wheelchair Floorball Association is thrilled to have the City of Burnaby on board 
as a Bronze Sponsor for our event and in return for the $250 award, BCWFA would like 
to offer you, Councillor S. Dhaliwal, an invitation to be our Guest of Honour for the 
tournament.  
 
At 10am on Saturday, June 1 in the BCIT Recreation Services Gymnasium, we will be 
holding the Opening Faceoff and BCWFA would be delighted if you would do the honors 
of "dropping the ball" to commence our games and for a little media attention. We can 
also offer banner space in the gymnasium and in the lobby with the City of Burnaby logo 
if you would like to put up some signage. 
 
Thank you again for your support and I look forward to hearing back from you, 
 
Kyle Gieni 
BC Wheelchair Floorball Association - President 
102 - 2525 Waterloo St.   
Vancouver, BC 
V6R 3H6  
bcwheelchairfloorball.ca 
   

 

 

http://bcwheelchairfloorball.ca/



